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Falls City Mayoral Candidates to be Featured
(KLZA)-- Election day is Tuesday, November 4th, and in Falls City there are two candidates
seeking the position of mayor.

Jerry Oliver is currently a City Council member, representing Ward 1. Charley Bentley was a
long-time city employee who retired and decided to seek the position of Mayor.

Both men agreed to sit down for a question and answer session concerning the race for Mayor with
John Nixon. Those conversations will be featured on the Community Focus program airing on
Thursday and Friday this week. A coin flip determined that Mr. Oliver’s interview would air
Thursday and Mr. Bentley’s interview will air on Friday.

On A-M 1230, KTNC the Community Focus program will air at approximately 7:40 a-m, 12:40
p-m and 5:40 p-m each day. On SUNNY 101.3 the Community Focus program will air at 7:25 a-m
each day.

The programs will also be available for listening on our webpage, mscnews.net. Click on media,
then click on audio. Look on the left hand side of the page for the program you want to listen to.
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